
 

COVID-19: Non-compliance by the Department of 

Education and Sports Development 
 

It was reported to the PSA that the Department of Education and Sports Development in the North 

West has failed to disinfect the offices and toilets used by staff. The supply of masks was also 

insufficient to issue to all staff. There is no plan for the staggered return of employees at work as 

almost all workers have returned to work. The keeping of social distance  is also threatened by the 

number of staff reporting for duty.    

 

The PSA is concerned about the risk involved and officials may be easily infected if there are no 

measures put in place to protect them. A letter has been sent to the Administrator seeking his 

intervention and response.  

 

Members should report the non-compliance of safety standards to the PSA’s Provincial Office in 

Mahikeng. 
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